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             Competition Winners 

Our incredible Head Boys and Head 
Girls were challenged to pick the 
winners out of over 100 entrants. 
Sticking with the competition rules, they 
were looking for the best sticker that 
celebrates what we do here at 
Malmesbury Park as well as finding an 
incredible design.  Congratulations to 
our winners, Alani and Amani from year 
4 and Robin from year 2. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Daniel Forward, Headteacher 
 

Superstars of the Week 

 

FOMMPS (Our Parent Group) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asda 

Please sign up to the Asda app and link our school as we get £1 per 

download and a percentage of what ever you spend.  Currently we have 

raised £297.09: https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools  

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 

https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools

